Attachment G1

Ron Buckholt

From: Becky Beswick <bbeswick@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 2:46 PM
To: Ron Buckholt

Subject: Shellfish development on Johnson point

Hi Ron. I'm not sure if this is the right place to register my concerns. As a property owner on Henderson inlet, | would
like to put in my vote against the shellfish development plans that are in the works. Also, | would like to be on the
mailing list for any updates, as this proceeds.

Thank you.

Becky Beswick
6932 Kellogg Dr NE
Olympia wa 98516

bbeswick@gmail.com

360 688 6513



